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Dear Parents/Carers, 

I cannot believe that this is my last ever newsletter to you. I know it is the right 

decision for me and my family, I will miss my Battledown family so so much after 

being here 24 years. I am so proud of the school and where we have come on 

our journey so far and know that Darren and the staff will continue to ensure the 

school progresses positively for all the children and families. It has been an 

absolute privilege to be part of the school, and I thank each and every one of 

you for your support and engagement with me and the school, we would not be 

where we are if we did not work together.  

I promise to visit and keep in touch. 

The children have had another great term and really enjoyed World Book Day. 

Some children attended a Boccia sports day which was successful so we will 

continue to look for these opportunities in the future.  

Enjoy the Easter holidays, I hope the weather stays nice. 

Take care 

Nikki  
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REMINDERS: 

Don’t forget to  label 

clothing & 

personal 

items. 

If your child is unwell, 

you must call in or    

message the team on 

Class Dojo be-

fore 9am daily 

to report any 

absences. 

Our learning theme next term is  

The seaside/ 

water & water 

everywhere  
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Rabbits class at Furry Friends  

As a part of our theme this 

term, Animals, Rabbits class 

had a fantastic day at Furry 

Friends. Observing, stroking, 

feeding and playing with  

animals. 

YuGo Boccia Tournament 

A group of our pupils recently 

took part in a Boccia 

tournament. They finished 2nd 

within their group and the 

organisers were so impressed 

with their effort, engagement 

and enthusiasm! 
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Owls visit to Cotswold Farm Park 

Owls class had a lovely 

time visiting Cotswold 

Farm Park. The children 

really enjoyed exploring 

the park and seeing all 

animals on offer. A fab 

day for all! 

Fundraising 

We have recently had a kind donation of £175.00 from Mrs Sally 

Wilks (a family friend of Freddie and Milo’s) following a recent big 

birthday. 

We are also grateful to receive a donation of £450.00 which we 

will receive after Easter following the funeral of Toby’s nan Ellie. 

 

Every amount raised will be used to 

support learning opportunities in school. 
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TERM DATES 2024-2025 

Term 3: Tues 7 Jan - Thu, 13 Feb 2025 

Inset: Mon 6 Jan, Fri, 14 Feb 2025 

Term 4: Mon 24 Feb - Thurs, 10 Apr 2025 

Inset: Fri, 11 Apr 2025 

Term 5; Mon 28 Apr - Fri, 23 May 2025 

Bank Holiday: Mon, 5 May 2025 

Term 6; Mon 2 June - Fri 18 July 2025 

Inset: Mon, 21 Jul 2025 

Goodbyes  

Thank you on behalf of everyone to Nikki 

for all she has done during her time at 

Battledown. We would like to wish you all 

the best for the future and hope to see 

you soon. 

Sun Cream 

As we enter into the warmer months please remember to send 

your child to school with named sun cream. If 

you have not filled out a 

consent form please contact 

Reception or your class team. 

Thank you. 

        Hello 

 

We welcome a new 

learning partner, 

Nida. 

After Easter we will 

be welcoming 

Darren to the team 

as our new 

Headteacher 

TERM DATES 2024-2025 

Term 5; Mon 28 Apr - Fri, 23 May 2025 

Bank Holiday: Mon, 5 May 2025 

Term 6; Mon 2 June - Fri 18 July 2025 

Inset: Mon, 21 Jul 2025 


